APAC

Alongside Pastors & Churches

Charles Spurgeon, 19th century Baptist Pastor known as the Prince of Preachers, taught that one of
the greatest rewards we will ever receive for serving God is the permission to do still more for
Him.

News & Notes

Rich will have had right thumb surgery by the time you read this newsletter. The thumb has to be
isolated for 6 weeks with a 3-to-4 month recovery.

APAC and Ridgeview Hope Church are offering a Marriage Retreat Weekend at Pismo Beach
January 3-5, 2025.

The Pastoral position for Cornerstone Church Los Banos is now being flown. A job description and
remuneration are available upon request. If you are aware of someone that you believe could be a
candidate, please contact either Rich or Dave.

Rich and Dave continue to preach and train at Cornerstone Church Los Banos.

Projects

Our most recent projects are a children’s classroom and an inside house refresh. We will show
pictures of the house refresh in the next newsletter.




Prayer
A Pastor for Cornerstone Church Los Banos
That the childrens room would be full of
children kowing, delighting and inviting others
to embrace Jesus

That the monetary goal of 4,000 dollars for the
Kingsburg project would be met

Marriage Retreat 2025

That the house in Kingsburg would sell

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT.
GIFTS CAN BE MADE DIRECTLY TO:
APAC P.O. BOX 461 TULARE, CA 93275
OR ONLINE @APACMINISTRY.ORG




